
City of Port Angeles Liaison Report for PTC board of directors meeting on 10April 2024. 
Gordon Taylor  
 
We were unable to coordinate our schedules to have a liaison meeting during March. 
 
The gravel/sand has been removed from the Waterfront Trail segment near MP4. 
More work is being planned to deal with the undercut sections between MP2 and MP4 as well 
as north (sea) protection. 
 
Our surface care team was able to sweep the cleared area, very dusty. 
 
The following action items remain open for our next meeting. 
 
Corey and Tim will try to determine what plans are to progress the Marine Drive to 
10th/Milwaukee (Hill St) project. 
 
Also, they will ask about approval for the PTC sign proposal between Marine Drive and 
10th/Milwaukee? 
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for 19April at 0930. 


